Holidays Updated
We have had to make a number of changes to our original holiday list. As you know we have reduced our break at St Patrick’s Day so that the children will miss only one day’s teaching that week. 
The children in Nursery through to P.3 will remain at school until the Easter holidays. P.4 – P.7 will continue to engage with remote learning until the Easter break.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Easter holidays will begin a little earlier with the children finishing school on Tuesday 30th March. This will be a half-day with the school closing at 12 noon and reopening on Monday 12th April. There will be no school dinners or buses.
At the moment, this is for Nursery – P.3 pupils only but we hope that the older children will also be returning after the Easter break.
Originally we had planned for a week’s holiday at the end of May, start of June. We have decided to reduce this break so that the children’s time at school is maximised. We feel it is more beneficial for them to be in school at the start of June when there will still be a steady momentum of work. The children will be off school on Friday 28th May and will return to school on Wednesday 2nd June.
The school summer holidays will begin earlier. The children will finish on Friday 26th June. This will be a full day at school with dinners and buses running as normal. The pupils in P.7 will finish a little earlier than this but those dates are not yet finalised.
Please keep an eye on the school website for any further updates.
Pauline McEvoy
Principal

	
MARCH

	17th Holiday for Pupils and Staff

31st  First day of Easter Holidays

	
APRIL

	
1st– 9th (inclusive) Holidays for Pupils and Staff

	
MAY

	3rd Holiday for Pupils and Staff

28th – 31st (inclusive) Holidays for Pupils
(28th Staff Day)

	
JUNE

	1st Holiday for Pupils and Staff

28th – 30th (inclusive) Holidays for Pupils and Staff



